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Thursday 4th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  

 

We are delighted to be able to tell you that Mrs Cornell is expecting her first baby.  We are all very 

excited for her.  The current circumstances mean that certain adjustments need to be made to 

ensure Mrs Cornell’s safety.    

 

All pregnant women are classified as ‘clinically vulnerable’.   Nevertheless, Mrs Cornell is still very 

keen to remain teaching her class in school.  This means all of us, including parents and pupils, need 

to be particularly vigilant about maintaining social distance from her.  Additional measures will be in 

place to ensure that Mrs Cornell can continue to carry out her teaching duties effectively, even with 

this restricted movement.  

 

Although it is never certain when maternity leave will start, the current situation makes it even 

harder to plan or predict this.  Rest assured that if it is before the end of this academic year, the class 

will be covered by teachers who are well known to the children and well versed in the Year 5 

curriculum.  

 

We are sure that you will join us in wishing Mrs Cornell all the very best as she enters this new phase 

of her life.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Steve Mills 

Headteacher 
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